BISHOP ELEMENTARY
SPRING GT TESTING \—/,

It's the time of year for Gifted and

Talented testing! The Spring testing is o0

based on teacher and/or parent referral.
If you are interested in referring your

child, please contact Bishop Elementary
school for a consent form by Tuesday,

April 23. Mrs. Chumbley, school
counselor, can answer any questions you
have.

If your child is currently in the GT
program, they will not need to re-test. ®

Bishop Elementary
361-584-3571
Forms are due by Tuesday, 4/23
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